
                                                                                                            Dated: 18.03.2019 
 
 
 
 

NOTIFICATION 
 

In Continuation of this Vidyalaya Advertisement dated 

07.03.2020 the Walk in interview scheduled on 19.03.2020 
is hereby cancelled with immediate effect. 

 
Fresh date will be notified in the due course of time. 

Candidates are requested to keep visiting the Vidyalaya 

website for the same. Other terms and conditions 
mentioned in the advertisement dated 07.03.2020 will 

remain same.  
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